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EYEWALL ARMOR® 
FULLVIEW™ & ULTRAVIEW™

BAHAMA SHUTTERS

THE TCI DIFFERENCE
MAKING IT EASY FROM ORDER TO DELIVERY



When it comes to protecting what matters most - your 
family, home, and business - trust Town & Country 
Industries. We offer a full line of reliable Eyewall Armor® 
shutters for year-round protection against extreme 
weather. 

Our Eyewall Armor® products have undergone extensive 
research, development, and testing to become the strongest 
and most durable hurricane protection products on the 
market. The Eyewall Armor® FullView™ & UltraView™ Bahama 
Shutters exceed Florida Building code HVHZ/non-HVHZ and 
IBC/IRC ASTM Standard requirements, which are the most 
stringent in the nation. They are approved by the Florida 
Building Code HVHZ/non-HVHZ for all regions and have also 
been evaluated by the Texas Department of Insurance.

Unlike conventional Bahama Shutters, Eyewall Armor® 
FullView™ & UltraView™ Bahama Shutters employ patented 
articulating louvers that offer the best outward views and 
can close to prohibit large volumes of air from pressurizing 
the structure. They are permanently affixed to your home or 
business, require no storage place, and can be made 
storm-ready by just one person within a few minutes. 

Eyewall Armor® FullView™ & UltraView™ Bahama Shutters are 
mounted with a top hinge and utilize adjustable, telescoping 
side arms for flexible movement and shade protection. The 
articulating louvers can also be rotated to direct light into a 
dark room.

FEATURES INCLUDE:
	 •	 53.5” clear span.

	 •	 Articulating louvers (no backing required).

	 •	 Easy to operate and adjust.

	 •	 Fully-tested to A.S.T.M. E1886-E1996 and TAS 201-202-203.

	 •	 9-lb. Large missle impact resistant.

	 •	 Almost 2” between articulating louvers for FullView™ and 	
		  4” for UltraView™.

	 •	 Increased energy efficiency.

	 •	 Unobstructed airflow in the open position.

	 •	 Variable adjustments (fully-shut to wide-open).

	 •	 Convenient light, ventilation and privacy control.

	 •	 Increased property value.

	 •	 Professional in-house customer service and technical  
		  support.

	 •	 Patented under # 8,136,298 and D 667136

TCI112


